
 

 

 

Freedom of Information Request:  Our Reference   CTHB_58_19 
 

You asked:  
   

I would like to request the following information from your antenatal, 
maternity, midwife, post-natal and family services departments under the 

Freedom Information Act 2000. 
 

For the financial year 2018/19 or the calendar year 2018-2019, whichever 
is more convenient, please provide the following information.  

 

1. Do you distribute any free promotional disposable nappies (such as 

Pampers) or reusable nappies to parents at any services, including (but 

not exhaustive of) antenatal, maternity, midwife, post-natal and family 

services?  

If the answer is yes to 1, please answer questions 2-7. 
2. Which disposable or reusable nappy brand do you allow to distribute 

their promotional nappies? 

3. Which services are they distributed at and how many parents use these 

facilities annually? 

4. How frequently a year have these disposable or reusable nappy brands 

been able to distribute their promotional material at these services? 

5. What is the process for allowing disposable or reusable nappy brands to 

distribute at your services and who signs it off? 

6. Is there any remuneration for the NHS from these disposable or 

reusable nappy brands for distributing their promotional material? 

 

Our response: 
 

Parents are required to bring in their own nappies.  However, Pampers 
nappies are provided in the Bounty packs that are given to mums on 

discharge, for which we receive financial remuneration.  
 

Further information is available within our Disclosure Log on the Cwm Taf 
University Health Board web site. For ease of access I have attached a link 

directly to the information below:  

 
 CTHB_424_18 

 
 

http://cwmtaf.wales/foi/disclosure-log/
http://cwmtaf.wales/
http://cwmtaf.wales/Docs/Disclosure%20Log/2018/09%20SEPTEMBER/CTHB_424_18%5b%2028%20Sep%202018%2C%20Bounty%5d.pdf

